
                                                               

 

STARTING MAY 22, 2023 PAPER MPEA 

TAX STAMPS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED 

ALL DRIVERS MUST REGISTER on the new    

CHI MPEA Tax app to have unused paper 

stamps transferred to their account. 
 

ACT NOW! Drivers who do not register on the new app will not be 

able to pick up passengers at the airports beginning May 22, 2023. 

The CHI MPEA Tax app will be the only way to buy and use stamps. 
 

City representatives will be available to answer questions and assist with 

registration at O’Hare on Wednesday, May 17th from 3:00pm – 10:00pm 

and at both O’Hare and Midway on Thursday, May 18th from 8:00am – 

4:00pm.  

For questions, e-mail revenuedatabase@cityofchicago.org or call       

(312) 747-4747 and select option 1 for MPEA App assistance.  Agents are 

available Monday - Friday from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm. 
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